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Picture retakes have been scheduled for Friday, Nov. 13, for all AA and BB students! The
photographer will be set up in the library from approximately 8:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. to take
pictures for the following:

¢ Students who were absent on the original picture day.

¢ Students who were present on the original picture day but did not purchase a packet at that
time and would like to do so now.

¢ Pictures not satisfactory. Please send all the pictures in the original packet back to school
with your child.

¢ Students who have enrolled since the original picture day.

Please contact the office if you would like more information or if you need a picture retake form
sent home with your child.
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“Gobble Up"” a Good Book
Reading Challenge

In your Weekly Folder
November 16th and 9th
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